
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Embassy Creek Elementary 
10905 SE Lake Blvd. 

Cooper City, FL 33026 
(754) 323-5550 

www.browardschools.com/embassycreek 
 

A Bi-Monthly Newsletter for 
Parents and Students 

 
 

 
November 09, 2018   •   Robert Becker, Principal   •   Michelle Dolin, Assistant Principal   •   Jodi Hoover, Assistant Principal    No. 06 

 EMBASSY CREEK ELEMENTARY MISSION STATEMENT 
To empower, nurture and facilitate our students to become global thinkers, lifelong learners and the problem solvers of tomorrow. 

 

 

 

• Nov. 11th    Veteran’s Day 
• Nov. 12th    Observing Veteran’s Day – NO SCHOOL 
• Nov. 14th    Report cards Issued 
• Nov. 19th    Club Pictures for Fall Clubs 
• Nov. 21st- 23rd    Thanksgiving Break – NO SCHOOL 
• Nov. 27th- Dec. 4th   Holiday Shop  
• Nov. 27th    Christmas on Las Olas @ 7:00 pm 

 

Kids of Character  

During the month of October, we emphasized the Character 
Education trait of “Responsibility”. We are proud to recognize the 

following students in each classroom for showing exemplary 
responsibility. Please join us in congratulating these students. 

Taylor Nolan - CASTRO 
Crishelle Soria - GAINES 
Luca Debrabander - HOYT 
Olivia Raderstorf - JOHNSON 
 Tyler Samson - MENDOZA 
Amelie Fisikelli - MIONE 
Lucas Singh-Gunpat - 
MURANSKY 
Charlotte Cruz - POITRAS 
Harper Flynt - SHIMPENO 
Phoenix Reid - STEPHANSSON 
Vittoria Vandett - CHURCH 
Zara Patel - HABOSHA 
Eitan Milikow - KERN 
Shira Diamond - LASSNER 
Brady Drew - LONGO 
Mia Mandel - MARINO 
Isabella Aguilar - SHEEKEY 
Elva Wang - STOFSKY 
Jaxon Levine - WEISSER 
Raelyn Hinely - YATES 
Sadie Saco - AARON 
Andrea Escalante - ARBELAEZ 
Jasiah Crockett - CARUSO 
Colin Sampson - HARMELL 
Angelina Volovik - JORCIN 
Olivia Crabtree - LERNER 
Teagan Jorcin - LOZANO 
Bailey Kilman - MORRINA 
William Fan - RAPP 
Caua Fregadolli Gomes - SAGE 

Zoe Reynoso - ALMONTE 
Daniela Mendez - BRIGHT 
Kaiemi Grossi - DEL CASTILLO 
Jake Johnston - FORD 
Leila Zaciewski - JACKSON 
Aadi Patel - MASTERSON 
Dane Austin - MONTERREY 
Katherine Dye - ROSENBERG 
Madison Lowe - STARK 
Stella Spano - VALACHOVIC 
Callie Miller - BAYSINGER 
Shayna Horwitz - DARVILLE 
Misha Sharma - FATOUT 
Christina Buryk - LAGEYRE 
Jordan Lee - LEES 
Mason Cohen - MOYE 
Tyler Boches - SANCHEZ 
Caaden Allen - STEVENS 
Tyler Pate - TAYLOR 
Jaelis Reynoso - BENSEN 
Benjamin Dotto - BOULGER 
Jorge Navarro - CASTILLO 
Alan Bradley - DIAZ 
Brody Coffin - HEDGECOCK 
Veronika Goliakov - JARDINE 
Karen Huang - JONES 
Rowan Hansman - LIGOTTI 
Luke Crabtree - MESA 
Nick Dotto - NORVELL 
 Isabella Nesselroth - ZIDE 

 

 

ESE Corner 
 
Broward ESE Advisory Council Meeting 
Wednesday, November 28th (9:00 am – 11:30 am) 
Baudhuin Preschool 
7600 SW 36th St., Davie 
 
Autism Committee (ACE) General Meeting 
Wednesday, November 14th (9:30 am – 11:30 am) 
Baudhuin Preschool 
7600 SW 36th St., Davie 
 

 
In celebration of the winter season, the children, staff, and 

community will take to the streets during our Jingle Bell Jog. 

Friday, December 21, 2018 
8:15 – 10:30 AM 

 
Please note that S.E. Lake Blvd. will be closed to traffic during the 

jog. Absolutely, no parking on the swale during the jog. We apologize 
for any inconvenience this may cause. BSO will be supervising the 

closure of the S.E. Lake Blvd. If you have questions or concerns, 
contact Deputy Kiar at 754-323-5563. 

***REPORTING AN ABSENCE*** 

We are asking parents to please use our attendance line to report 
your child's absence. The number is 754-323-5552. Please speak 
clearly and slowly as we have to listen to the recording to gather the 
information. State your child's name, teacher, the reason, and the 
date they are absent. All absences should be reported to this number 
no later than 10 a.m. If you have any questions, please feel free to 
call the school. 

FORGOTTEN LUNCHES/ITEMS 

Parents, please make sure your child has his/her lunch and other 
necessary items (i.e., projects, homework, books) with them each 
and every day. When a forgotten item is delivered to a child’s 
classroom by our staff, it interrupts their learning time. Our goal is to 
help students develop responsibility. 

 
We Want to Honor You! 

Embassy Creek Student Council is participating in the annual “Light 
Up Cooper City” Christmas Tree Decorating Contest. One of our 
trees will honor our first responders that live in Cooper City- They 
are our real hero’s! 

If you are a Fire Fighter, Police Officer, Active Military, or a Veteran 
and would like to be honored, please submit a 4 X 6 photo of you 
in uniform with your children or grandchildren that attend 
Embassy Creek Elementary. Please know that the photo will be 
used as an ornament on the tree. 

All photos must be submitted to Ms. Harmell or Mrs. Valachovic by 
November 19th. Please write your name, your child’s name and 
teacher on the back of the photo. 

In addition, we’d love you to come see the tree at “Light Up 
Cooper City” on December 7th. 

An informative flyer went home today regarding the SMART program 
with districtwide and countywide updates, and including our school’s 
progress.  



 

 Boosterthon Was A Success! 

We are proud to announce we have reached our goal and we are 
now looking forward to renovating our media center. Thank you to 
all of the students and families that participated, contributed and 

made this possible!  

 
Bayon Technologies Group 

Code Ninjas 
Dunham-Bush 

EHS Hospitality Group 
Fitness Solution 

Jersey Johns Pizzeria 
Lerner Law 
Max & Mo's 

Osborn Financial Group 
Spooky Empire 

 
 

 
Important Recycling Note Regarding Trash Bags 

Waste Management would like us to inform our community that 
any recycling that is placed inside a trash bag (unless it’s clear, see-
through) will be treated as trash, and thrown into the garbage, 
instead of being recycled.  Therefore, any recyclables that you put 
into your blue roll out container MUST be loose, and not in any 
kind of a trash bag.  To help keep things clean, they recommend 
rinsing out all recyclables, and rinsing out your large blue roll out 
recycle container once every few months.  It’s that simple!  

 
Holiday Shop is coming! 

 
Starting Tuesday, November 27th through Tuesday, December 4th, 
students will have an opportunity to shop for holiday gifts for 
family and friends in our media center.  

More information and class schedules will be going home with 
students very soon! 

 
There is still time to enter Reflections!! The theme is great this year--
"Heroes Around Me." Students can express themselves through 
dance, visual arts, music composition, creative writing, film, 
photography, etc. Projects are due Friday, November 16, 2018, in the 
front office. Go to www.ece.my-pta.org to download the entry form 
and rules.  

 YEARBOOK NEWS!! 
 

 NEW this year! YEARBOOK ADS will be custom created. You will 
simply pay for the ad size you desire. Within 30 minutes you should 
receive a link to create your own customized ad. Ads must be 
finalized by January 25, 2019. 

5th Grader with a Sibling Page:  Any 5th grader with a CURRENT ECE 
sibling may submit a photo with ONLY that sibling for this page. 
DEADLINE is December 7, 2018. 

5th Grade GUESS WHO?? Page: Any 5th grader may submit a photo 
from when they were 4-5 years old. DEADLINE is December 7, 2018. 

5th Grade Class Page Quotes: Any 5th grader may submit 2-3 
sentences about their time at ECE. This quote will go on the class 
page. ONLY 2 entries for each class will be taken. Entries should be 
emailed to: eceCandiDeLauro@gmail.com. Please include your full 
name and teacher. 

Sibling Page, Guess Who Page, School Events, and Field Trip pictures 
can be uploaded to: www.community.lifetouch.com  Use Code: 
EBMNAF. Please include the full names and teachers of your 
students. 

 

Yearbooks are on Sale for $35 till Jan 25, 2019. 
www.ybpay.lifetouch.com Use code: 13273219 

 
YEARBOOK is always looking for pictures to be added to the 

yearbook. All entries must be submitted via: 
www.community.lifetouch.com Use Code: EBMNAF 

 

 
A big thank you to everyone who generously donated their gently 
used and new Halloween costumes for the Embassy Creek and 
Neighbors 4 Neighbors Costume Drive. Together we collected over 
250 costumes and put many smiles on the faces of some well 
deserving children. 

Sing a Song of Holiday Cheer! 

Embassy Creek’s very own “Joyful Noise” will be busy spreading 
good tidings of great joy this holiday season. Our first appearance 
will be on the 8th Avenue Stage at Christmas on Las Olas on 
Tuesday evening, November 27, 2018 at 7:00 PM. All are welcome 
to cheer us on! The crowd is formidable, so make plans to go early 
and make it a family evening. 

Friday, December 7, 2018, we are invited to perform for Light Up 
Cooper City, our hometown celebration at Memorial Park. Our 
time slot is TBA. Embassy’s Joyful Noise will fill the air with 
seasonal sounds. 

Thank you to all of the amazing moms, dads, administrators, 
teachers, family and friends who support us! What an awesome 
season it will be! 

First EVER Florida Southern Regional Chorus! 

Two of our talented students traveled to Orlando last weekend to 
participate in the first EVER Florida Elementary Music Educators 
Association Southern Regional Chorus. Congratulations to Emilee 
Comess and Sophia Tellez! Our singers went without knowing a 
single note, spent the day with a master teacher processing and 
learning 4 songs in harmony. They even sang in 3 languages! Such 
dedication and commitment! Embassy couldn’t be any prouder of 
these ladies. The concert was at Florida Southern College on 
Saturday, November 3, 2018. Many thanks to their beautiful 
families for making this possible for them! Way to go Emilee and 
Sophia!!! 

 
Congratulations, Felipe Moreno in winning the 2018 – 2019 

yearbook cover contest.  
 

 


